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Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.



November 2016

Nov.1st        Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Tristan da Cunha region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073fk

Nov.1st        Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits W of Kandrian, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073jd

Nov.1st        Magnitude 5.50 earthquake hits WNW of Sola, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073kd

Nov.1st        Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Haebaru, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073kr

Nov.2nd    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits WSW of Nikol'skoye, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073lv 

Nov. 2nd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NNW of San Pedro de Atacama, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073nc

Nov. 2nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits S of Raoul Island, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073r9

Nov. 3rd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NE of Iquique, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073xf

Nov. 3rd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NE of Amahai, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073yc

Nov. 3rd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits East of the North Island of New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100073z0

Nov. 4th    Magnitude 6.4 earthquake hits ESE of Curico, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000744u

Nov. 4th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000745d

Nov. 4th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Sinabang, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000747x

Nov. 5th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Northern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000749r

Nov. 5th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits Pacific-Antarctic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100074b4

Nov. 6th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits ESE of Nago, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100075wa

Nov. 7th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Cushing, Oklahoma
http://www.cnn.com/2016/11/07/us/oklahoma-earthquake/index.html

Nov. 7th    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits SSW of Cicadas, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007659 

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits NE of Kainantu, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000766z

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits West of Macquarie Island
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000767s

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits WNW of Talcahuano, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007681

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Talcahuano, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000768w

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSW of El Hoyo, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076d3

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Talcahuano, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000768w

Nov. 8th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSW of El Hoyo, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076d3

Nov. 9th    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits NNW of Kimbe, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076hl

Nov. 9th    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits NNW of Kimbe, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076hl

Nov. 9th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Ofunato, Japan http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076kd

Nov. 10th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SE of Hihifo, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076m3

Nov. 10th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits Western Indian-Antarctic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076ma

Nov. 10th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits ENE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076pv

Nov. 10th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits S of Ngulung Wetan, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076s4 

Nov. 11th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits ENE of Shemya Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076ty

Nov. 11th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSE of Pucallpa, Peru
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100076wd

Nov. 11th    Magnitude 6.2 earthquake hits ENE of Ishinomaki, Japan
http://www.earthquakenewstoday.com/2016/11/11/strong-earthquake-6-2-mag-has-occurred-near-ishinomaki-in-japan/

Nov. 12th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits South of the Fiji Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000774l

Nov. 12th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Punta de Burica, Panama
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000775e

Nov. 12th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NNE of Chignik Lake, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/ak14320353

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits E of Tinogasta, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000776j

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 7.8 earthquake hits NNE of Amberley, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000778i

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits NW of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007798

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 6.5 earthquake hits NNW of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007795

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits SSE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007797

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 6.1 earthquake hits NNW of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000779b

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Brooklyn, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000779j

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits N of Amberley, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000779s

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077a0

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ad

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SSE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ag

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 6.2 earthquake hits N of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077aj

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077al

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits N of Chilecito, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ap

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077bl

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ck

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits S of Caucete, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077cs

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits E of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077e0

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ef

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits WNW of Kandrian, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077f9

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077g5

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NNE of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ha

Nov. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077hf

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 6.5 earthquake hits WSW of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077hw

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NNE of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ip

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits ESE of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077iv

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Little Sitkin Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/at00ogm0sj

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077kw

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits ENE of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077ky

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077l5

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits ENE of Kaikoura, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077sy 

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits ESE of Kashima-shi, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077qz

Nov. 14th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSW of Chernabura Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100077zc

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000780y

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Kaikoura, New Zealand 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007833

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits N of Kaikoura, New Zealand 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000783l

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits ENE of Kaikoura, New Zealand 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000784w

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NW of Bouvet Island, Bouvet Island 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000787e

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007890

Nov. 15th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits S of Jarm, Afghanistan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100078bp

Nov. 16th    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits ESE of Pangai, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100078ll

Nov. 16th    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits SSW of Kepanjen, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100078vh

Nov. 16th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits SE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100078zy 

​Nov. 17th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NNW of Visokoi Island, South Georgia and the South Sandwich Islands    
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100079eu

Nov. 17th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits NNW of Saumlaki, Indonesia 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100079g9

Nov. 18th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Gyegu, China http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100079n7

Nov. 18th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits WNW of Zeribet el Oued, Algeria
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100079w2

Nov. 18th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SW of Kaikoura, New Zealand 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007a0b

Nov. 18th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits NE of Raoul Island, New Zealand 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007a83

Nov. 19th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits ENE of Bitung, Indonesia http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007abx

Nov. 19th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NE of Tanabe, Japan http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ace

Nov. 19th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NW of Saumlaki, Indonesia 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ail

Nov. 19th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Prince Edward Islands region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007aj3

Nov. 19th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSE of Sarangani, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007akw

Nov. 20th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake South Shetland Islands 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007aqr

Nov. 20th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Prince Edward Islands region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007asg

Nov. 20th    Second magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Prince Edward Islands region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007aui

Nov. 20th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Prince Edward Islands region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ax6

Nov. 20th    Second magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Prince Edward Islands region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ayr

Nov. 20th    Magnitude 6.4 earthquake hits SSW of Zonda, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007az5

Nov. 20th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NE of Hasaki, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007azu

Nov. 21st    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Prince Edward Islands region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007b4z

Nov. 21st    Japan's Fukushima region rocked by 6.9 magnitude earthquake
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/magnitude-7-earthquake-strikes-fukushima-japan-tsunami-warning-issued/

Nov. 21st    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits ESE of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007b88

Nov. 21st    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SE of Namie, Japan 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007b8r

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits ENE of Castlepoint, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ba5

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bar

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits NNE of Amberley, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bbx

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bew

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits South of the Fiji Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bfy

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bh4

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits N of Hirara, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bh7

Nov. 22nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NE of Maketu, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bi2

Nov. 23rd    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake NW of Atka, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bpk

Nov. 23rd    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits W of Chichi-shima, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007br5

Nov. 23rd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Semisopochnoi Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bss

Nov. 23rd    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits SE of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bwb

Nov. 23rd    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Chernabura Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007bxa

Nov. 24th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SW of Hachijo-jima, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007by5

Nov. 24th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits S of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007c33

Nov. 24th    Magnitude 7.0 quake at sea shakes SSW of Puerto El Triunfo, El Salvador
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/magnitude-7-offshore-quake-shakes-central-america-no-damage-seen/ar-AAkINo7?
OCID=ansmsnnews11

Nov. 24th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits SW of Yonakuni, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007c5s

Nov. 24th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits W of Nikol'skoye, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007c5y

Nov. 25th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Nikol'skoye, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007c7q

Nov. 25th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits NE of Petropavlovsk-Kamchatskiy, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007c8b

Nov. 25th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007c8x

Nov. 25th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits ENE of Karakul, Tajikistan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ca2

Nov. 25th    Magnitude 6.6 earthquake hits ENE of Karakul, Tajikistan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ca5

Nov. 25th    USGS: 6.5 magnitude quake hits China's Xinjiang region
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/65-magnitude-quake-hits-chinas-xinjiang-region-usgs/ar-AAkL1Le?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Nov. 26th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Central Mid-Atlantic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cfu

Nov. 26th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NE of Wairoa, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007chf

Nov. 26th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits ENE of Karakul, Tajikistan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cik

Nov. 27th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NE of Opotiki, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cmc

Nov. 27th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Pangai, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cnw

Nov. 27th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Southern East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cua

Nov. 27th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits WNW of Namche Bazar, Nepal
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cuh

Nov. 28th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Pacific-Antarctic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cvl

Nov. 28th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Southeast Indian Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007cw9 

Nov. 29th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits S of `Ohonua, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007czq

Nov. 29th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SE of Modayag, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007d24

Nov. 29th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits N of Nuku`alofa, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007d4u

Nov. 29th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Fiji region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007d4z

Nov. 30th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NNE of Saumlaki, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007d72

Nov. 30th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits NNE of Saumlaki, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007d73

Nov. 30th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits NNE of Calama, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007d9e

Nov. 30th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits WSW of Little Sitkin Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007dvn

Nov. 30th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Ndoi Island, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007dw1 
